FOR PRESS RELEASE

POSTPONEMENT OF THE KSET-2020 EXAMINATION

Due to COVID-19 pandemic outbreak and with the rising number of cases of
COVID-19 aﬁross the country, the Central Government announced a 21-day
lockdown to curb the spread of Corona virus in the country. Due to the lockdown,
the University of Mysore KSET center has decided to postpone the examination
which was scheduled on 12-04-2020. In a joint press statement issued by Prof. G.
Hemanthakumar, Vice-chancellor and Chairman of KSET, and Prof. H. Rajashekar,
Coordinator KSET, University of Mysore, Mysuru has said that the new date of
Examination will be announced after consulting the state government and
reviewing the situation in the state. All the registered candidates are hereby
informed to keep watching the KSET website regular updates relating to the KSET-

2020 examination.




